
Grade 3A ~ April News
Dear Parents,

Happy Easter! The class enjoyed spending Holy Week together last week and focusing on

preparing for Easter with Stations of the Cross and the Grade 5 Passion play on Holy

Thursday. I hope your Easter celebrations were a wonderful time to be with family.

Big Ideas from the curriculum this month:

Christian Education: focus on the joy of being an Easter people and an understanding of the Paschal

mystery

Math: continue practicing multiplication and division facts and develop an understanding of fractions

Theme: finish our study of Landforms with an overview of erosion, then we will do a mini unit of

Thermal Energy and finally begin our unit on Biodiversity

English Language Arts: a novel study using Magic Tree House series and writing comic strips to

further understanding of conversation in a story.

Aldergrove Zoo ~ Field trip moved to April 30!

Our field trip was moved to April 30 due to Track events happening at school. We appreciate all

parents who wish to drive and supervise a small group during the day, we are limited with parking

passes so are requesting that all drivers can take a minimum of 3 students.

Please click on the field trip permission link below to provide permission for your child:

https://form.jotform.com/240585804932259

Some important dates:

April 2 ~ Mite Boxes due

April 17 ~ see school website for an online presentation on Anxiety

April 18 ~ Class Photo Day - please have your child in full uniform

Interim reports sent home

April 19 ~ Professional Day - NO SCHOOL for students

April 24 ~ See School website: Online Safety presentation

April 26 ~ School Mass - full uniform and please bring a food donation

April 30 ~ Field trip to Zoo!

These last three months will fly by! As always contact me if you need anything!

Mrs. Miriam Campagne

https://form.jotform.com/240585804932259



